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PRESS RELEASE

Postponement of the 15t Regional Colloquium on Distance Learning

This is to inform the general public that the maiden edition of the Regional
Colloquium on Distance Learning in West Africa, organised by the Regional
Training and Research Institute for Distance and Open Learning (RETRIDOL)
and the Commonwealth of Learning (COL) scheduled for March 24,2020, has

been postponed indefinitely.

This decision was taken for the health and wellbeing of all stakeholders,
considering the ongoing spread of COVID-19 (coronavirus). The regional
nature of the programme and the escalating travel restrictions for our
speakers and participants makes the decision imperative. |

We apologise for any inconvenience this decision may cause you. We will
continue to monitor events and reschedule the Colloguium when the situation
improves.

Please accept the assurances of our highest regards.

Thank you.
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